FSBSC Submission 1120

Kirra Vanzetti

From: Debbie & Geoff Browning

Sent: Thursday, 6 July 2017 12:39 PM

To: Geoff Browning

Subject: Presumptive Rights Compensation & Fire Service Legistlation.

The Chairman

Hon. Gordon Rich-Phillips

Inquiry into the Fire Fighters Presumptive Rights Compensation & Fire Service Legislation
Amendment (reform) Bill 2017.

Dear Sir

| wish to raise with you and your committee my concerns with the restructure of Victoria’s Fire Service
1 The lack of consultation with our appointed volunteer organisation V.F.B.V

2 Will the F.R.V officers seconded to C.F.A work to the U.F.U. E.B.A.?

3 Will the Chief Officer have disciplinary power over his staff / officers ?

4 We the C.F.A. volunteers want a say in who leads us and in what direction.

5 Interchange the words Career and Volunteer within the two Bills

| urge you to consider the ramifications of these Bills as there is to many questions than answers at this
stage .

Thankyou for your time.

Ex Capt Geoff Browning
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